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Tim Carroll

From: Tim Carroll [execsec@chilmarkma.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 7:21 AM
To: Warren Doty; Jonathan E. Mayhew; Bill Rossi
Subject: Fwd: for the Chilmark Selectmen

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Brooke Ditchfield <brookeellyn@gmail.com> 
Date: December 17, 2013, 8:21:32 PM EST 
To: tcarroll@chilmarkma.gov 
Subject: for the Chilmark Selectmen 

Dear Chilmark Selectmen, 
 
My name is Brooke Hardman and I am writing at the instruction of Dilly at the Chilmark Town 
Offices to inform you of my plan to use the Chilmark Community Center for the dates of 1/23, 
1/24, and 1/25. We may also add the date of 1/22, but are waiting on confirmation that it is 
available to us then. 
 
I, along with my teaching partner Elisa Lash, have been running the 4th Grade Winter Theatre 
Workshop at the West Tisbury School for the last three years, and we have been so grateful to 
have had the use of the CCC for the performances of our plays. We are hoping to once again 
make the CCC our home for a few days this winter. 
 
As in years past, we would love to invite the entire Chilmark School to come and see a dress 
rehearsal, or join us for an all school performance, whatever date works best for them. I believe 
Mary Boyd is reaching out to their principle to solidify dates. 
 
Mary Boyd will also serve as our sponsor as she is a resident of Chilmark. 
 
Thank you in advance for the use of the CCC. It realy has become a home for us and we are so 
thankful to you for making that possible. 
 
If you have any questions, or require more information from me, please don't hesitate to email 
me at this address. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
 
Gratefully, 
 
Brooke Hardman 


